
 

 
 
 

WEEKLY EMAIL BULLETIN FOR WEEK ENDING: 10 December 2021 
 
 
WHOLE SCHOOL 
 
MESSAGE FROM MR KELLY 
 
This term will finish for students at 1.25pm on Friday, 17th December.  On behalf of the staff and the 
governors, I wish all of our students and their families a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
P.Kelly,  
Headteacher 
 
PARENTS/CARERS DRIVING ON TO THE SCHOOL SITE 
  
Please can we ask for your support in protecting the safety of our students and staff by not driving onto the 
School site unless your child has medical needs which you have informed the School about or you have 
prior permission from the School to do so.  Parents and carers who have permission to drive onto the site 
to collect their child on an ongoing basis have been issued with a permit.  Please contact Student Services 
if you wish to enquire about applying for a permit.   
 
Thank you, in anticipation, of your support. 
 
RSHE PARENT/CARER CONSULTATION RESULTS 
 
In the summer term, parents/carers were asked to take part in our consultation on the new RSHE 
curriculum.  Thank you to the parents/carers who took the time to complete the questionnaire on this. 
 
You can see the results of the consultation and answers to all of the questions asked by parents/carers, on 
the school website.  Please go to Curriculum, CPSHE and the original consultation video and the results 
can be found there. 
 
Mrs Mitchell 
Subject Leader – CPSHE 
 
FACE MASKS 
 
Please can you ensure that your son/daughter brings his/her own face masks to school.  Thank you. 
 
NASAL FLU VACCINATIONS – ALL STUDENTS IN YEARS 7, 8, 9, 10 AND 11 
 
These vaccinations will now take place on Wednesday 26th January 2022.  A letter has been emailed from 
the school with a link to enable you to give consent for your son/daughter to receive this vaccination.  The 
closing date for the completion of these online consent forms is Wednesday 15th December.   
 
The link to follow to give consent is:  https://iv.covwarkpt.nhs.uk/form?identifier=4d48460e-2956-4119-
8c00-160d8a349a75 
 

https://iv.covwarkpt.nhs.uk/form?identifier=4d48460e-2956-4119-8c00-160d8a349a75
https://iv.covwarkpt.nhs.uk/form?identifier=4d48460e-2956-4119-8c00-160d8a349a75


If you have any concerns or questions for the Immunisation Team, they can be contacted on 02476 321550 
Email:  NORTHIMMS@covwarkpt.nhs.uk. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
 
YEAR 11 
 
MOCK RESULTS DAY 
 
During this Wednesday’s C&PSHEE lesson, Year 11 students took part in a ‘mock results day’ which 
involved them collecting their grades from the recent trial exams from the Conference Room in our Sixth 
Form Centre, in the same way as they’ll collect their actual GCSE results next August.  Students then 
completed the attached reflections sheet, which allowed them to reflect upon their preparation for these 
exams, what went well and ‘even better ifs’, along with what they need to do differently going 
forward.  Please ask your son or daughter to share their completed version of this sheet with you so that 
you can start a conversation with them about their preparations for their exams over the next two terms. 
 
Thank you for your support with this.  
 
JOHN CLEVELAND SIXTH FORM PROSPECTUS - YEAR 11 
 
If any Year 11 students wish to have a John Cleveland Sixth Form prospectus, please see Mrs Mitchell as 
soon as possible. 
 
 
YEAR 7 - 10 
 
THE WHOLE SCHOOL MUSICAL IS BACK! 
 
If you are interested in being involved in a school production next year, then come along to our 
launch meeting 

• TUESDAY 14th DECEMBER in COOMBE HALL 3.15pm - 4pm 
• We will need ACTORS, SINGERS, DANCERS, BACKSTAGE CREW 
• YEARS 7-10 ALL WELCOME  

Not sure? Just come along to find out more - this is just an info meeting. 
 
See Mrs White or Mrs Davenport for further info 
 
YEAR 7, 9 AND 10   
 
AUTUMN STUDENT PROGRESS REPORT 
 
The Year 7, 9 and 10 Autumn Student Progress Report will be issued week commencing 13th December via 
the My Ed app or via a link in an email if you do not have the app.  You can download the app from the app 
store, follow any instructions and ensure notifications are allowed.  If you have any problems viewing the 
report, you may need to download a PDF reader (i.e. adobe). 
You will be notified when the report is available.  Thank you. 
 
Dates for Your Diary 2020-21 
 
Please note that these dates are subject to any future government announcements 
 

Monday 13th December Year 12 Assessment Week 
Wednesday 15th December Christmas Concert (online) 
Friday 17th December End of Term 
Monday 20th December  CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY STARTS 
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